
 Come Join in the  FUN  at the 

 Lake View  Science/STEM Fair! 

 Where:  The Mall at Lake View 

 When:  Wednesday June 15th from 5-6pm 

 Bring the family and join us for a night of scientific 
 discovery and fun! We will have bags of popcorn for you 
 to munch on as you tour the fair…and some special 
 guests too! 

 Science Fair participants may set up their project at the 
 end of the school day  or  arrive 15 minutes early to 
 ensure set up is complete before the Science Fair begins. 
 The building will be ready for setup anytime after school 
 for those wanting to come early. 

 *If you have questions about the Science Fair, please contact 
 Ms. Borton:  sborton@auburn.wednet.edu 

 We look forward to seeing you there!! 
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